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Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School <SC8862490a@schoolcomms.com>
Sent: 08 March 2024 18:09
To: Joanne Sheldon
Subject: Whole Class Photos next week, Thursday 14th March

Dear Parents 

Reception to Year 6 

Whole class photos are being taken next Thursday morning, 14th March, in school. Please ensure your child is 
wearing all the correct school uniform on this day, and long hair is neatly tied back. 

Year 1 - Forest School Day - Please send your child into school on this day in their uniform, and with a pair of 
trousers to change into for Forest School from their school trousers/dresses. They should also remember to bring in 
their coat and wellies to put on for Forest School. 

Nursery Children 

If your Nursery child is not normally in Nursery on this morning, 14th March, you are welcome to bring them in just 
for the whole class photo which will be taken just after 8.45am. The Nursery staff will collect them from you at the 
gate at 8.45am, take them into the hall for the photo, and return them to you at the gate after the photo has been 
taken. 

Regards 

The School Office Team 
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